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Friday July 30, 2021 

 

Customer Bulletin: Vancouver terminal is now back on regular operating 
schedules. 

 

Woodbridge, ON - July 30, 2021 – We are pleased to announce that we are now operating 
according to our regular schedule again. The CP rail line is now very fluid and fully operational. 
Containers are moving into and out of Vancouver with no delays.  We have recovered from the 
delays and we continue to receive, process and schedule deliveries.  

Our Vancouver team has continuously worked this past month ensuring containers were 
received and processed. We increased our work capacity and worked together around the clock 
to minimize as much down time as possible.  We are very proud of this team’s hard work and 
dedication during this unprecedented time.  

Thank you again for your patience and understanding.  

 

 

 

 

 


